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I live in Kenton. PIR is a fact of life here - the noise and the pollution. I realize that 

many enjoy the racetrack, and I have to put up with the noise, as much as I wish I 

didn't have to. ut But I shouldn't have my personal health endangered by pollution 

from leaded gas. Pollution from PIR endangers my health, and the health of my 

neighbors, local wildlife, etc..  

 

I grudgingly support PIR, because I know some people enjoy it. However, races at 

PIR cannot be at the detriment to others, and that is the situation we currently have 

with PIR and North Portland residents. I am 100% in favor of banning leaded 

gasoline at PIR. Cars run just fine on unleaded gasoline. It's a matter of public health.  

 

- Heather Perkins 


